WI REPORT TO THE ANNUAL PARISH COUNCIL MEETING
14 APRIL 2021


2020 has been a real challenge for Maids Moreton WI.  Being unable to meet in the village hall has been disappointing but we have risen to the challenge of using Zoom.  So from October 2020 when we held our Annual Meeting we have met every month via Zoom with invited speakers ie, the Etiquette of the Afternoon Tea, Cellist Milena Kavrakova giving her memories and anecdotes interspersed with cello performances. We also had an artist demonstrating how to draw and paint and the result of all our efforts was quite remarkable.  This evening, we are having a chocolate cookery demonstration so I am afraid there is no-one available to attend the Parish Council meeting.

We have kept in touch with members by telephone/email and during January the committee delivered pot plants to every member as a  New Year gift.

We are hopeful that it won’t be too long before we can hold meetings in the village hall again, but more importantly meeting up with family and friends just like old times.



Chris Howell
Secretary
Maids Moreton WI
